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Battling for the Right

The Mahabharata of Krishna-Dwaipayana Vyasa: Karna parva.
Çalya parva. Sauptika parva. Stree parva
A riveting first-person account and history of rowers who have
attempted to navigate across the Atlantic More people have climbed
Mount Everest than have rowed across the Atlantic. For more than
seventy days, Adam Rackley and his rowing partner ate, slept and rowed
in a boat seven meters long by two meters wide, in one of the world’s
most extreme environments. This is his story of adventure, endurance,
and self-discovery. They were following in the wake of pioneers. In
1896 George Harbo and Frank Samuelsen, a pair of Norwegian fisherman,
crossed the 2,500 miles in a wooden fishing dory––and their record
stood for 114 years. John Fairfax, a smuggler, a gambler, and a shark
hunter, was the first to complete the feat singlehandedly in 1969.
Others have followed; some have not survived the attempt. This is
their story, too.

Battling the Elements
The heart-pounding story of rowing expert Mick Dawson's most
challenging feats on the open water, culminating in his greatest
achievement: crossing the North Pacific Ocean in a small rowboat.
Storms, fatigue, equipment failure, intense hunger, and lack of water
are just a few of the challenges that ocean rower MICK DAWSON, endured
whilst attempting to complete one of the World's "Last Great Firsts."
In this nail-biting, man-against-nature true story, Dawson, former
Royal Marine Commando, Guinness world record ocean rower and high seas
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adventurer, takes on the Atlantic and ultimately the North Pacific
Oceans. It would require three attempts and a back breaking voyage of
over six months to finally cross the mighty North Pacific for the
first time. 189 days, 10 hours and 55 minutes rowing around the clock,
fighting death and destruction every step of the way before finally
arriving beneath the iconic span of the Golden Gate Bridge with his
friend and rowing partner Chris Martin. Dawson details his epic
adventures propelling his tiny boat one stroke at a time for thousands
of miles across the most hostile route of the greatest ocean on earth,
overcoming failure, personal tragedy and all of the challenges mother
nature could throw at him.

Ships
The story of the earth's ocean from its gray beginnings to today with
emphasis on ocean life past and present

America's Ocean Wilderness
World War II's naval battles between the United States and Japan have
been the subject of many books, popular movies, and documentaries, but
the very important story of the fighting between United States and
Japanese aircraft carriers is often lost in broader discussions of the
Pacific naval war. This work concentrates exclusively on the fighting
between the American and Japanese aircraft carriers, examining how
strategies were planned and carried out on both sides. Presented are
the stories of the USS Hornet, which launched the B-25s of James
Doolittle's daring raid of Tokyo in 1942; the USS Yorktown, which
suffered fierce attacks during the Battle of Midway; the USS
Lexington, which refueled and rearmed Hellcats during the Great
Marianas Turkey Shoot; the USS Enterprise, the leader of a motley
assortment of cruisers and destroyers left to hold a very precarious
line in the campaign for Guadalcanal; and the Japanese battleship
Yamato, sacrificed for a suicide mission against 900 aircraft bombers.

Battle of Sackett's Harbour
Meet some of nature's most fantastic underwater creatures in this
beautifully illustrated exploration of the sea. Get ready for a deep
dive into THE WORLDS'S GREAT OCEANS, and discover the DIVERSITY OF
LIFE that exists in the DEEP BLUE SEA. Whether you're traveling longhaul with LEATHERBACK TURTLES across the Pacific, snoozing with SEA
OTTERS, or ice-bathing with a WALRUS, this book brings together EPIC
OCEAN ADVENTURES from the high seas to the ocean floor. With over 30
scenes to explore, young nature adventurers will find hundreds of
things to spot, with facts to learn on every page.

Blue Ocean Strategy, Expanded Edition
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Oceans of the World
Outpirating the pirates with one of the most interesting men alive:
Max Hardberger recounts his adventures repossessing ships and sneaking
them out of lawless, third-world countries, often under threat of
death or imprisonment. His journeys lead him from corrupt ports in the
Caribbean to the ice-bound docks of Vladivostok. His adventures in
rescuing ships pit him against a rogue's gallery of antagonists,
including Haitian rebels, modern-day Caribbean pirates and Russian
mobsters. • Capt. Max Hardberger uses every trick, tool and tactic at
his disposal to right wrongs and out-pirate pirates in this actionpacked expose of the seedy underworld of international shipping. As a
professional ship extractor, he risks death and imprisonment in
dangerous third-world ports to steal ships from modern buccaneers and
corrupt governments and deliver them back to their rightful owners. In
the course of his adventures, he's had to outwit resourceful crime
families, subdue armed soldiers, and turn the tables on clever con
artists. He's escaped imprisonment in Venezuela and avoided death at
the hands of the Russian mafia. Because Max shuns the use of force,
the ingenious methods he must use to accomplish his missions are the
stuff of legend he's employed a witch doctor in Haiti, tricked armed
guards off a ship in Honduras, and rented a brothel in Mexico, all to
thwart the designs of ship-thieves. Seized! is an intense, fast-paced
window on the underbelly of ocean shipping, where all power comes from
the barrel of a gun, and the only law is the law of survival. -- "Max
Hardberger, maritime repo man extraordinaire Using a combination of
ingenuity, stealth and good old-fashioned derring-do, he has made his
name retaking vessels which have been hijacked or which, through local
corruption, are impounded by authorities hungry for bribes." • -Sunday Express • "With most people, the longer you spend talking to
them, the more normal they appear. With Hardberger, the reverse
applies. Just when you think you've heard it all, he comes up with
something wilder Over the years, he's distracted crews with
prostitutes and witch doctors, bribed officials to look the other way,
conned Russian mobsters and hidden from naval radar by riding out
thunderstorms at sea; he's even taken a 10,000-tonne freighter out of
Haiti while the 2004 revolution was going on around him." • -Guardian • "Required reading, fascinating. Maritime Repo Man
Hardberger does it tough; his life is flown by the seat of his pants,
or shipped, much like his profession This book delivers." • -- Paul
Carter, bestselling author of Don't Tell Mum I Work On The Rigs and
This Is Not A Drill • "In this heart-stopping account of his work
recovering stolen (or otherwise illegally-seized) ships from
'hellhole' ports, commercial captain Hardberger proves himself tough
as a tank and articulate as a poet [He] has a seafarer's gift for
atmospheric storytelling, layering details to create a sense of place,
history, and foreboding Hardberger's escapades make undeniably fun
reading." • -- Publishers Weekly • "One of the strengths of
Hardberger's book is his prose, which is lucid, entertaining and
dramatic." • -- Daniel Sekulich, author of Terror on the Seas: True
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Tales of Modern Day Pirates

Intercontinental Press Combined with Inprecor

California Coast & Ocean
Storms, fatigue, equipment failure, intense hunger, and lack of water
are just a few of the challenges that ocean rower Mick Dawson endured
whilst attempting to complete one of the World's 'Last Great Firsts'.
In this nail-biting true story of man versus nature, former Royal
Marine commando Dawson, a Guinness World Record-holder for oceanrowing and high-seas adventurer takes on the Atlantic and ultimately
the North Pacific. It took Dawson three attempts and a back-breaking
voyage of over six months to finally cross the mighty North Pacific
for the first time. Dawson and his rowing partner Chris Martin spent
189 days, 10 hours and 55 minutes rowing around the clock, facing the
destruction of their small boat and near-certain death every mile of
the way, before finally reaching the iconic span of San Francisco's
Golden Gate Bridge. Dawson's thrilling account of his epic adventure
details how he and Chris propelled their fragile craft, stroke by
stroke for thousands of miles across some of the most dangerous
expanses of ocean, overcoming failure, personal tragedy and everything
that nature could throw at him along the way.

Battle of the Oceans
The magic, mystery, adventure, and peril of the sea form the backdrop
to a collection of thirteen original fantasy tales by Tanya Huff, Mike
Resnick, Kristine Kathryn Rusch, James M. Ward, Allen C. Kupfer,
Mickey Zucker Reichert, Rosemary Edghill, Fiona Patton, Mel Odom, and
other notable authors. Original.

Volume

The Times Literary Supplement Index
Covers the period, 1100-1800; v. 1 includes selections from Assamese,
Bengali, and Dogari.

#geekG@D

Between Two Oceans
STUCK IN A corporate job rut and faced with an unraveling marriage at
the age of thirty-six, Roz Savage sat down one night and wrote two
versions of her own obituary -- the one that she wanted and the one
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she was heading for. They were very different. She realized that if
she carried on as she was, she wasn't going to end up with the life
she wanted. So she turned her back on an eleven-year career as a
management consultant to reinvent herself as a woman of adventure. She
invested her life's savings in an ocean rowboat and became the first
solo woman ever to enter the Atlantic Rowing Race. Her 3,000-mile
trial by sea became the challenge of a lifetime. Of the twenty-six
crews that set out from La Gomera, six capsized or sank and didn't
make it to the finish line in Antigua. There were times when she
thought she had hit her absolute limit, but alone in the middle of the
ocean, she had no choice but to find the strength to carry on. In
Rowing the Atlantic we are brought on board when Savage's dreams of
feasts are nourished by yet another freeze-dried meal. When her gloves
wear through to her blistered hands. When her headlamp is the only
light on a pitch-black night ocean that extends indefinitely in all
directions. When, one by one, all four of her oars break. When her
satellite communication fails. Stroke by stroke, Savage discovers
there is so much more to life than a fancy sports car and a power-suit
job. Flashing back to key moments from her life before rowing, she
describes the bolt from the blue that first inspired her to row across
oceans and how this crazy idea evolved from a dream into a tendinitisinducing reality. And finally, Savage discovers in the rough waters of
the Atlantic the kind of happiness we all hope to find.

Oceans of Magic
There is a growing crisis in our oceans: mysterious outbreaks of
infectious disease are on the rise. Marine epidemics can cause mass
die-offs of wildlife from the bottom to the top of food chains,
impacting the health of ocean ecosystems as well as lives on land.
Portending global environmental disaster, ocean outbreaks are fueled
by warming seas, sewage dumping, unregulated aquaculture, and drifting
plastic. Ocean Outbreak follows renowned scientist Drew Harvell and
her colleagues into the field as they investigate how four iconic
marine animals--corals, abalone, salmon, and starfish--have been
devastated by disease. Based on over twenty years of research, this
firsthand account of the sometimes gradual, sometimes exploding impact
of disease on our ocean's biodiversity ends with solutions and a call
to action. Only through policy changes and the implementation of
innovative solutions from nature can we reduce major outbreaks, save
some ocean ecosystems, and protect our fragile environment.

The Mahabharata of Krishna-Dwaipayana Vyasa

Australia, a Bulletin

Salt, Sweat, Tears
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Discusses the history and development of the ship, its influence on
trade, types of ships, and the future of the ship.

The United States Catalog

Sand Roots

Oceans

The Chase Chronicle

Rowing the Pacific

Inaugural
Whales begin sinking ships. Toxic, eyeless crabs poison Long Island's
water supply. The North Sea shelf collapses, killing thousands in
Europe. Around the world, countries are beginning to feel the effects
of the ocean's revenge as the seas and their inhabitants begin a
violent revolution against mankind. At stake is the survival of the
Earth's fragile ecology—and ultimately, the survival of the human race
itself. The apocalyptic catastrophes of The Day After Tomorrow meet
the watery menace of The Abyss in this gripping, scientifically
realistic, and utterly imaginative thriller.

View from Orbit II.
Many books have been written about Singapores much vaunted position as
a crucial maritime center along the East-West trading route. But one
aspect of its history the military perspective has, for the most part,
escaped serious scholarly attention. Between Two Oceans aims to fill
this historical gap. Drawing on an impressive range of archaeological
and historical sources gleaned from research and documents in Britain,
India, Singapore, the United States and Australia, the book traces the
geo-strategic development of Singapore from its first settlement in
the thirteenth century, through the turbulent phases of the Early
Modern period, to the dramatic military episodes that have been such a
distinctive feature of the twentieth century. In presenting a balanced
view of this momentous story, the authors have sought to dispel many
of the myths about Singapores military history that have grown up in
the past and are now assumed to be factually correct. Between Two
Oceans breaks new grou

Seized!
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Atlas of Ocean Adventures
Since the time of the Vikings, the Atlantic has shaped the lives of
people who depend on it for survival, and people have shaped the
Atlantic. In his account of this interdependency, Bolster, a historian
and professional seafarer, takes us through a millennium-long
environmental history of our impact on one of the largest ecosystems
in the world.

Alien Ocean

Battling the Oceans in a Rowboat

Keats to Morris

Rowing the Atlantic

The Sea Around Us
Examines a handful of famous ocean explorers and
naturalists--including Jacque Cousteau, Thor Heyerdahl, and Rachel
Carson, among others--to demonstrate how their work helped shape the
way many Americans would think about, and interact with, the ocean.

The Mortal Sea

The Swarm
A geographer and three former U.S. Army officers limn the role of such
environmental factors as weather, terrain, soil, and vegetation in the
major battles in world history and the strategies generals have used
to exploit them. UP.

Medieval Indian Literature

Ocean Outbreak
Argues against common competitive practices while outlining
recommendations based on the creation of untapped market spaces with
growth potential.
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Australia

Flattop Fighting in World War II

Tides of Time in Ocean County
"Alien Ocean immerses readers in worlds being newly explored by marine
biologists: the deep sea, the microscopic realm, and oceans beyond
national boundaries. Working alongside scientists on ships at sea, in
coastal research labs, and at undersea volcanoes, Stefan Helmreich
charts how revolutions in genomics, bioinformatics, and remote sensing
have pressed marine bioligists to view the sea as animated by its
smallest inhabitants: marine microbes. Thriving in astonishingly
extreme conditions, such microbes have become key figures in
scientific and public debates about the origin of life, climate
change, biotechnology, and even the possibility of life on other
worlds."--Cover.
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